
$314,990 - 6113 E Artemis Drive, Florence
MLS® #6878426 

$314,990
4 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 1,912 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

PARCEL G PORTIONS OF PARCELS K & F AT MAGIC RANCH, Florence, AZ

Beautiful NEW Home in PRIME East Valley
location, on a North South facing with close
proximity to San Tan Valley and Queen
Creek.***Corner Lot*** Ready to close July. 
Featuring countless upgrades such as White
Shaker Cabinetry, Granite Countertops,
Stainless steel appliance package, includes
washer/dryer/refrigerator, and 9' ceilings
throughout! Spacious walk - in closet in
owners suite. Energy - efficient features
including dual pane windows, WIFI
programmable thermostats and insulated
garage doors. Front yard landscaping
package, covered patio and porch.
Neighborhood parks, playgrounds, covered
picnic tables and greenbelts throughout.
Spectacular mountain views, minutes from
hiking trails and recreational parks. Highly
rated schools nearby, shopping, dinning and
aquatic center! Surrounded by open Sonoran
Desert habitat, Florence is a western gem!

Built in 2025

Essential Information

MLS® # 6878426

Price $314,990

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 3.00

Square Footage 1,912

Acres 0.13

Year Built 2025



Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Style Ranch

Status Active Under Contract

Community Information

Address 6113 E Artemis Drive

Subdivision PARCEL G PORTIONS OF PARCELS K & F AT MAGIC RANCH

City Florence

County Pinal

State AZ

Zip Code 85132

Amenities

Amenities Playground

Utilities APS

Parking Spaces 2

# of Garages 2

Pool None

Interior

Interior Features High Speed Internet, Breakfast Bar, 9+ Flat Ceilings, Kitchen Island,
Pantry, 3/4 Bath Master Bdrm

Heating Electric

Cooling Both Refrig & Evap

Fireplaces None

# of Stories 1

Exterior

Exterior Features Other

Lot Description Sprinklers In Front, Corner Lot, Desert Front

Windows Dual Pane

Roof Tile

Construction Stucco, Wood Frame, Painted

School Information

District Florence Unified School District

Elementary Anthem Elementary School

Middle Anthem Elementary School



High Florence High School

Listing Details

Listing Office Compass
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